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Superintendent Maya Woods-Cadiz, AIMS K-12 College Prep Charter District



Highlights of The Month: Leadership

Superintendent Woods-Cadiz met with the offices of 
Barbara Lee, Dianne Feinstein, and Alex Padilla to 
discuss AIMS progress and successes.

Superintendent Woods-Cadiz has been nominated as 
the CCSA Member Council Representative for Alameda 
and San Francisco County.

AIMS work around reopening and vaccination was 
highlighted in World Journal. A copy of the article is on 
AIMS Facebook page.



Highlight of The Month : School Reopening

AIMS reopening information has been submitted to 
OUSD, Alameda County, and the State of California.

The priority is to get K-2 on campus first in the late 
spring, and then start in the 2021-2022 school year 
for all other grades. Parents will have the option to 
have their K-2 students return.

Next steps:
● Vaccination of staff- In progress
● Parent survey responses-To be sent the first 

week of March
● Staff survey responses-To be sent the first 

week of March



Highlight of The Month: Funding

AIMS College Prep High School, and AIMS College 
Prep Elementary K-8 received Senate Bill 820 Growth 
Funding Eligibility. This allows these two schools to 
be funded at their increased enrollment rate. 

2nd interim is complete. All schools are in good 
standing for revenues and expenditures.

The draft audit is complete. There are no areas of 
concern.



Highlight of The Month: Celebration!


